NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given pursuant to the Illinois
Municipal Code 65 ILCS 5/1 et. seq. that a Public Hearing will be held on
November 4th, 2024, at 6:00 P.M. at Roxana Village Hall located at 310
N. Central Avenue, Roxana, IL 62084, to review and consider a
subdivision amendment application and plat for an existing property:

Location: Wasman Rd, Roxana, IL 62084,

PARCEL IDENTIFICATION NUMBER:

18-1-14-12-00-000-005
All persons interested are invited to attend the hearing and participate and
be heard. If you have questions concerning this proposed item, please

contact Sara Dixon-Pruitt, Clerk, 310 N. Central Avenue, Roxana, IL
62084, (618) 254-0345. Dated this 11th day of October, 2024.

Sara Dixon-Pruitt
Deputy Village Clerk



